
 

Numeracy 
We will be beginning with a focus on money – recognising coins and 

notes and their worth, and making amounts in different ways. Can 
you use money at home to buy things and make amounts?  
We will be learning about multiplication and division and using our 

skills to problem solve. Don’t forget to use your TT rockstars 
code to practise at home if you have it!  
We will then move onto fractions – finding halves, quarters and 

thirds.  

We will learn about telling the time. Can you practise telling the 
time at home? (o’clock, half past, quarter past / to and discuss 5 
minute intervals) 
We will finish by continuing to work on our number bonds and 

using these to help us with our number problem solving. Continue 
to practise your number bond rapid recall at home (to 10 / 20 / 
100)  
 

Literacy 
In Literacy we will be writing a recount of 

our visit from the fire brigade.  

We will be writing a firework poem.  

We will then be moving on to a non-fiction 

topic all about the Great Fire of London. 

Look out for newspaper articles, fact 

books and historical documents!  

Carry on with your weekly spellings 
homework’s as well as practising the 
common exception words in the back of 
your spellings books. Don’t forget your 
lovely cursive handwriting! 

Creative Arts 
Art & D.T.  We will be learning about houses in London in 1666 and sketching these. Towards the end of the half term we will also be completing 

some Christmas art and D&T.   

PE  We will be focusing on dance this half term and creating firework dances. There will be a level 1 dance competition this half term that all the 

year group will take part in. We will also be continuing our gym sessions where we will be moving onto our ‘Rocking and Rolling’ unit. 

Drama  Within class there will be lots of role play opportunities linking to the Great Fire of London, taking on the role of different people in London 

in 1666. We will be using techniques such as ‘Freeze Frame’ to learn about the Great Fire of London, but our main focus this half term will be preparing 

for our Christmas Performance…a little closer to the time! 

 

ICT 
We will be developing our word-

processing skills and will be using 

technology purposefully as a 

recording tool within our learning. 

We will also be learning about 

algorithms and having a go at 

some programming.  

RE 

Our RE topic is Angels and will link 

closely to Christmas and how this is 

celebrated by Christians.  

PSHE 

During our ‘Fabulous Us’ sessions we 

will be thinking about how to stay safe. 

This will include fire safety, internet 

safety and how to look after ourselves 

when we are out and about.  

History 
Get ready to become experts in 

the events of the Great Fire of 

London. 

We will be learning lots of facts 

about historical events as well 

as deciding how we can learn 

best about historical events. We 

will also be getting hands on with 

some artefacts from that time.  

Could you go to the local library 
and find a non-fiction book 
about the Great Fire of London?  
 
 

London’s Burning 


